
ECHO MESA WOMEN’S GOLF CLUB 
General Membership Meeting Minutes January 9, 2023 

 

• Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order by President Jan Nesper at 10:00 am with 15 members 

present. 

 

• The minutes from the December general meeting were approved. 

• Treasurer Charlotte Engel reported the beginning balance of $2518.11 and 

ending balance $1988.33.  

o The Hole-In-One account will carry over into 2023. The budget was 

discussed.  

o A motion to approve the budget was made by Kerry Vaudrey and 

seconded by Karen Brown.  

o The budget was unanimously approved. 

• Neva Krogh’s report was read by Jan Nesper: 61 total number of members, 3 

Social members, 3 new members, 3 Nine Hole members.  

o The new members are: Mary Findling, Janice Hecht and Pat Stoddard.  

o The Social members are Cherry Bernard, Mona Hickey, and Robin Voiles. 

o The Nine Hole members are Pat Burke, Kay Grossman and Jeanne 

Pribnow.  

o Neva thanked Charlotte Engel and Carolyn Lopez for their help with the 

roster. 

• Committee reports: 

Kerry Vaudrey/ Chip-Ins 

Charlotte Engel 8 

Kay Grossman 7 

Jan Nesper 5 

Birdies 

Sally Hamill 16 

Karen Brown 7 

Kerry Vaudrey 7 

• Jeanne Pribow: please include your Rec Card number when adding or deleting 

your tee times in the Blue book. 

       Unfinished business: 

• Thank you to the Social Committee for all their work organizing the Christmas 

Party. 

• 9 Hole tee times are being worked out with the Pro Shop. 



 

• New Business: 

Speed of play was discussed; it is important to keep the play moving. 

All strokes need to be counted. 

          Charlotte Engel thanked Kathy Peterson for all she did as President. 

Publicity will be worked on with the newspaper. 

• Reminder of the Clinics with Nibby. 

• Club Champion and President’s Cup will be March 14th and March 21st. 

• Next General Meeting will be March 22, 2023. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:25 am. 

Respectfully summitted, Penny Reed, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


